
June 12, 2000

Ms. Marita Peine
General Services Administration
Mail Stop FTS/6TS-F
1500 E. Bannister Road
Kansas City, MO 64131

SUBJECT: GSA CONTRACT NUMBER GS-35F-4813G
TASK ORDER TO699BN2991
ACT NUMBER A84945673
LABAT-ANDERSON, INC.

Dear Ms. Peine:

This is to notify you that all the deliverables for the above noted GSA task order to provide
support services to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for the Licensing Support Network
have been delivered and accepted by NRC. Having received these final deliveries, this task
order may proceed through the closeout process. It is our understanding that there is a small
amount of unexpended funds being reported by the contractor; however, we recognize that
there may yet be some trailing costs identified during subsequent reconciliations. I will continue
to be the point of contact should any further action be required during the project closeout.

The contractor, Labat-Anderson, Inc., provided timely service and delivered high quality
products throughout the duration of this contract. Additionally, they assigned very
knowledgeable and professional staff to the accomplishment of their tasks. NRC is very
satisfied with the contractor’s overall performance.

Finally, I would like to acknowledge the prompt, professional service and continued support
provided by you and Mr. Tyrell during this effort. Your efforts greatly contributed to a very
successful contracting effort and smooth project administration on our part.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Graser
Licensing Support Network Administrator
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel

cc: G. P. Bollwerk, ASLBP
J. Whetstine, ASLBP
H. Hughes, OCIO/ITID
A. Buoni, Labat-Anderson


